
 
The Celebration of the Eucharist: 
Monday through Friday: 8:00 a.m. and 12:10 p.m. 
Saturday: 8:00 a.m.; Vigil Mass at 4:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 8:00 am, 10:00 a.m. (Family Mass), 12:00  
pm (Adult Choir) and 7:30 pm (Contemporary Choir) 
 

Sacrament of Baptism: 
Baptisms are celebrated on the First and Third Sunday 
of the month at 2:00 p.m.  Parents are asked to contact 
the Parish  Office to make the necessary arrangements. 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 
Confessions are heard in the church on Saturdays from 
3:00 – 4:00 p.m. and during the week at the Parish 
House or by appointment with a priest 
 

Sacrament of Marriage: 
Couples planning to get married are asked to  contact 
the Parish Office at least six months prior to their  
wedding date to begin their marriage preparation. 
 

Sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick: 
Parishioners, especially those who are entering the 
hospital, who wish to receive the Anointing of the Sick 
are asked to contact the Parish Office. 
 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: 
Saturday from 3:00 – 3:45 p.m. 
 

Novenas: 
Our Lady of the Miraculous Medal:  Monday after the 
8:00 am and 12:10 pm Masses. 
Our Lady of Perpetual Help: Wednesday after the 
12:10 p.m. Mass 
 

Parish House (Rectory): 
239 East 21st Street, New York, NY 10010-6463 
(between Second and Third Avenues) 
Office Hours:  Monday-Friday 9:00 am - 1:00 pm and 
2:00 pm - 5:00 pm 

The Parish Office is closed Saturday, Sunday, and 
Holidays 
Telephone: 212-475-1966   Fax: 212-477-0537 
Website: www.epiphanychurch.nyc 
E-mail: epiphanychurch239@gmail.com 

 

The Epiphany School: 
234 East 22nd Street; New York, NY 10010-5601 
Xxx East 28th Street; New York, NY  
Telephone: 212-473-4128  Fax:  212-473-4392 
Website: www.theepiphanyschool.org 
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Welcome Father Guerric 

We are happy to  welcome to our parish  for the month of July Father Guerric  DeBona, 
OSB, Ph.D.  Father Guerric is a Benedictine monk from St. Meinrad’s Archabbey in 
Indiana where he is sub-prior and also  Professor of Homiletics at St. Meinrad Seminary 
and School of Theology..  Father is originally from Long Island where his parents still 
reside.  He is looking forward to being a part of our faith community at Epiphany. 
 

Summer Music Schedule 
Due to summer vacations, our music schedule for Sunday Masses will be different.  
There will be no music the weekend of July 4th and 5th.  For the remaining weekends of 
July we will have music only at the 10:00 am and 12:00 pm Masses on Sunday.  There 
will be substitute organists and cantors at these Masses while our Music Director is on 
vacation.  

Family Life Rosary  
The Epiphany Respect Life Committee invites you to join with them in praying the 
Rosary on Monday, July 6th following the 8:00 am Mass.  We offer this Rosary for the 
intentions of respect for human life at all stages from conception to natural death, the 
sanctity of family life and of God’s plan for marriage.  The recent Supreme Court 
decision legalizing same sex marriage is certainly a reason for prayer as a serious 
consequence of this decision could be restraint on the free exercise of religion.  On this 
we will have to wait and see. 
 

“Your Life, Your Legacy” Seminar 
The Andrett Funeral Home and Gramercy Park Memorial Chapel, located at 353 
Second Avenue (between 20th and 21st Streets) cordially invites you to attend a free 
seminar on Tuesday July 14, 2015 at 2:30 pm  which will deal with such topics as 
advanced funeral planning, state and federal preneed funeral law, Medicaid and health 
care concerns, veterans benefits and prepayment options. Please RSVP by July 13th at 
212-475-2024.  The Andrett Funeral Home has been a good neighbor of Epiphany for 
many years and donates every year the church calendars that we distribute to our 
parishioners. 

RCIA Interviews Have Begun 
We are beginning to schedule interviews with those 18 years of age and older who have 
an interest in participating in the upcoming RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
that will begin in the fall.  If you or someone you know in the parish would like to receive 
more information on how to become a member of the Catholic Church, or if you are 
already baptized but have not yet received your First Holy Communion and/or 
Confirmation, please call the Parish Office at 212-475-1966 or email  
epiphanychurch239@gmail.com with your contact information.   A member of the parish 
staff will get back to you. 



Stewardship 
 

The way we offer our thanks to God 
by sharing our time, talent, and treasure. 

 

Collection for June 21, 2015—$9,576.00 
 

We encourage parishioners to make their Sunday 
contribution through ParishPay which is available on 

www.epiphanychurchnyc.org 

 
Announced Mass Intentions 

 
Monday, July 6, 2015 
  8:00 am   Father’s Day Novena 
 12.10 pm  Muriel McMahon 
   
Tuesday, July 7, 2015 
  8:00 am  In Thanksgiving to the Holy 
  Family, St. Theresa, and All 

   Saints 
 12:10 pm  Mary T. Walsh  
 
Wednesday, July 8, 2015 
  8:00 am   Father’s Day Novena 
 12:10 pm  Gertrude M.S. Walsh 
 
Thursday, July 9, 2015 
8:00 am James Capuano 
12:10 pm Father’s Day Novena 
   
Friday, July 10, 2015 
 8:00 am  Dorothy R. Walsh  
12:10 pm  Patricia Lynn Meagher 
  (First Anniversary) 
     
Saturday, July 11, 2015 
  8:00 am  J. Courtney McGroarty 
  (50th Anniversary) 

   

 

Parishioners Helping Parishioners  
We wish to remind you of this parish out-
reach ministry that came about as a result 
of the feedback from parishioners when 
we conducted the survey as part of Mak-
ing All Things New.  PHP consists of par-
ish volunteers who have been screened 
and trained to provide services to the 
homebound of Epiphany parish such as 
escorts to doctor appointments, light 
shopping, friendly visits, telephone reas-
surance calls, and other needs that can 
be accommodated.  If you or someone 
you know can benefit from PHP, you can 
fill out an inquiry form that is available in 
the church narthex or the parish office, call 
the PHP help line at 646-429-9541 or  e-
mail EpiphanyPHP@gmail.com .  A PHP 
volunteer will then be in touch with you. 
Summer Months - Please Don’t Forget 

Your Parish 
As we all enjoy the summer weather and 
summer vacations, we ask that you 
please not forget your parish which de-
pends on your regular, weekly offertory 
gifts to sustain us through the summer 
months. Bills, employee salaries, and 
sometimes unexpected expenses must be 
paid, even when the congregation and the 
Sunday collection shrinks over the sum-
mer.  This is one of the reasons we en-
courage parishioners to contribute through   
ParishPay, a method of online  giving.  
You can have your contribution deducted 
from a checking account or charged to a 
credit card on a weekly, monthly, or semi-
annual basis at no cost to you, and your 
contribution is deposited directly into the 
parish bank account. For additional infor-
mation or to set up your account with 
ParishPay, visit epiphanychurch.nyc, our 
website, and click on ParishPay.  Thank 
you for your ongoing generous support of 
our parish. 



A Message  from  the  Pastor 
 
  I am happy to welcome as my successor as pastor of Epiphany  parish 
Father Austin Titus, who as of August 1, 2015 will become the  twelfth 
pastor of this community of faith that dates back to 1868 when 
Archbishop Michael Corrigan founded Epiphany and named the Rev. 
Doctor Richard L. Burtsell as its first pastor. Father Titus comes to us 
from Holy Family parish on Staten Island where he has been the pastor 
for the last twelve years. He was ordained a priest in 1992. Archdiocesan 
policy allows for a pastor to remain in a parish for no longer than 
twelve years, hence Father’s assignment to Epiphany. 
  I have spoken to Father Titus since his appointment and he has 
already been here once to visit.  He is very much looking forward to 
being pastor and told me that he has heard many good things already 
about Epiphany.  I know that you will welcome him and make him feel 
at home here just as you did for me six years ago. 
  I would also like to take this opportunity to express my sincere thanks 
to two members of our staff who are leaving.  Our Director of Religious 
Education, Mrs. Carmen DeSimone, has decided to retire.  I have 
worked closely with her my entire time as pastor and I am grateful  for 
her commitment to our Religious Education Program and the 
sacramental preparation of our children.  She has done a superb job 
and will be missed.  I wish her, as I know you do, many happy years of 
retirement. 
  I also am  extremely grateful to Mr. Leo Gonzalez who has been our 
director of maintenance for the last five years.  We have all benefited 
from the love and care he put into his work, making sure our church 
was a well kept and prayerful environment in which to pray and 
worship.  It will not be easy to find as good a person  and employee as 
Leo. 
  During July I will spend most of my time preparing  for a smooth 
transition of pastoral leadership and getting ready to move.  I will be 
in residence at Our Lady of the Rosary Church at 7 State Street in lower 
Manhattan.  This is also the Mother Seton Shrine.  The church is built on 
the site of the house that Mother Seton lived in .  The Parish House is 
located in what is also known as the Watson House which was built in 
1793.  It is the last remaining federal style house in Manhattan.  It is a 
New York City landmark and is  listed  on the National Register of  
Historic Places. 

   



OVER TWENTY YEARS OF TRUSTED
HOMECARE NURSING SERVICE IN YOUR AREA

N.P. AGENCY PROVIDES A COURTEOUS 
and EXPERIENCED STAFF OF

Registered Nurses
Home Health Aides / Personal Care Aides
Certified Nurses Aides / Home Attendants

(24 hour, 7 days a week )
LONG TERM INSURANCE CLAIMS PROCESSED

BACKGROUND AND HEALTH SCREENING ALL STAFF
Licensed by New York State Dept of Health

CALL US AT: 212 838 8083
visit our webpage @ www.npagencyonline.com

353 East 58th Street, NY, NY 10022
Kay Brooks RN

Karen Ferguson RN, Visiting Nurse

IKE BEYER, CSBA
President

52 Columbia Street, Islip, NY 11751
Office 631-859-8800  •  Cell 631-484-6276

Fax 631-859-8806
email: ikebeyer@integratedhvac.com

Environment • Economy • Equity

VILLA BERULIA RESTAURANT
Fine Italian Specialties Since 1981

Open for Lunch Mon. - Fri., Dinner Sat., 
Closed Sundays Thru Labor Day

107 East 34th Street (Bet. Park & Lex Aves.)

(212) 689-1970

www.VillaBerulia.com

Wills, Trusts, Guardianships

Probate of Estates

Medicaid Planning

Richard Bryan Attorney, P.C.
237 1st Ave., Suite 201 (14th St.)

212-979-2868

Celebrating 10 Years.

Newly renovated classrooms
and outdoor play space.

Drop off  programs for
Twos, Threes and Pre-K and

classes from five months
to five years.

128 East 36th St., NYC, 10016

212-779-3434
www.weeonesclub.com

Peter Jarema Funeral Home, Inc.
!"#$%&'()#*+,-./,#0./1',2#"((#*+&&3,'4.56

Family Owned since 1906
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(212) 674-2568
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Tel. 917 653-2361

DCA HIC #1423446

Remodeling or Renovating

to meet your deserved comfort

280 Park Avenue South

New York, NY 10010

web: ZaidsNYC.com

1 (800) 888.4574 ext. 3427
pkerwick@4LPi.com

For Advertising 

Information, call

PAUL KERWICK 

 at LPi today!

 Italian Restaurant

 Handmade Pasta
Open for Lunch Monday - Friday and Dinner starting at 5:30 

Monday - Friday; 5pm Saturday; & 3pm Sunday

122 East 27th St (Between Park & Lex Aves)

212-481-7372 • iTrulli.com

THIS SPACE IS

Connors & Sullivan
Attorneys At Law

Wills • Estates • Trusts

Medicaid • Elder Law

“Don’t Lose Everything 
To A Nursing Home”

Home & Hospital
Interviews Available

Saturdays on AM 970 &
AM 570 Radio 6-7pm

“Ask Lawyer Mike”

7408 5th Ave., Brooklyn, NY

718-238-6500
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• Implementing Today’s 
Newest Technology

• The highest level of dedication 
for over two decades

CHRIS FALCO
Phone: 718.358.5720

Cell: 917.731.0110
Email: cfalco@meganelectric.com

www.meganelectric.com

Gramercy Park Bar & Grill
322 Second Ave. Btwn:18th-19th St.

New York, NY 10003

646-484-6948

gpbgnyc@gmail.com

www.gramercyparkbar.com

Our Good Reputation In The Community 
Comes from one thing only - Service

475-2024    353 Second Avenue @ 20th Street

Andrett Funeral Home is a Service Corporation - International
1929 Allen Parkway, Houston, TX 77019 • 713-525-5141

Please join us before or after any GARDEN event or 

when you travel through PENN STATION

“The Best New Raw Bar in the City” - Daily News
“The Clam Chowder is Excellent” - Newsday

“Best Pint of Guinness West of Dublin!” - AM New York

BRUCE CAULFIELD: Proprietor and Parishioner

PENN STATION
L.I.R.R. LEVEL
212.244.6350

www.tracksbargrill.com

679-1224-5   683-3276

FREE DELIVERY

BUY-RITE DISCOUNT
INDIVIDUALLY OWNED

THOMAS J. McADAM

LIQUOR CO.
BOB FINK

NY STATE RETAIL SHOP

LIC.802

398 Third Avenue
(Between 28th & 29th Streets)

293 Third Avenue

New York, NY 10010

Phone: (646) 649-2389

Fax: (646) 649-2427
Email: info@thebluebellcafenyc.com

Manager: Sheila McDonagh

www.thebluebellcafenyc.com

287 Third Avenue
New York, NY 10010

Phone: (212) 889-3361
Fax: (212) 545-9464

Peter O’Connell
John Ronaghan

www.mollysshebeen.com

The Gannon Funeral Home Inc.   
 (212) 532-6579    

152 East 28th Street, New 
York, New York 10016

“Serving Epiphany Parish Members 

www.gannonfuneralhome.com

Wm. P. Gannon, Owner

Since 1924”

Roark Management Inc.
Computer Technical Support for

Residential and Small Business

Competitive Rates • Reliable Service • Experienced

FULLY INSURED • SERVING THE COMMUNITY FOR 15 YEARS

57 W. 38th St., Suite 602, New York, NY 10018

(212) 682-3555 www.roarkinc.com

45 East 28th Street

Brunch, Sunday Roast,
Lunch, Dinner, Drinks

Upstairs available for private functions

646 476 8419
info@ eChurchillNY.com

Real Estate With Results

Karen Fox
Licensed as Karen Anne Fox

Licensed RE Salesperson

(o) 917.662.6394

kfox@corcoran.com

The Corcoran Group is a licensed real estate broker

located at 660 Madison Ave, NY, NY 10065.

   Compliments of

(646) 476-8416

JUNE 12, 2015 9:45 AMFOR AD INFO CALL 1-800-888-4574 © LITURGICAL PUBLICATIONS INC. CHURCH OF THE EPIPHANY, NYC  04-0693


